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Our ref: Rooty Hill Materials Recycling Facility 

(SSD-29999239) 

 
Mr Theodore Berney 
Senior Development Manager 
Charter Hall Pty Ltd 
Level 20, 1 Martin Place 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
19 August 2022 
 

Subject: Request for Additional Information 
 
Dear Mr Berney 
 
I refer to Response to Submissions for the Rooty Hill Materials Recycling Facility (SSD-
29999239). After careful consideration, the Department of Planning and Environment (the 
Department) is requesting that you provide additional information. 
 
You are requested to submit an updated Biodiversity Development Assessment Report (BDAR) 
that adequately addresses all issues raised by the Environment and Heritage Group of the 
Department in its advice on the Environmental Impact Statement dated 12 April 2022. 
 
You are requested to provide the requested BDAR, or notification that the information will not 
be provided, to the Department by Wednesday 2 November 2022. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Bruce Zhang, Industry Assessments, on 9274 6137 or 
via email at bruce.zhang@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Chris Ritchie 
Director Industry Assessments 
As delegate of the Planning Secretary 

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:bruce.zhang@planning.nsw.gov.au

